
 

 

EXHIBIT  Pursuant to the International Bureau’s Public Notice providing guidance to earth station licensees and applicants,1 licensee informs the Commission that it has verified the site location of the earth station subject to this renewal application at the currently licensed geographic coordinates using Google Earth.  The coordinate system can be considered as WGS 84 going forward. 

                                                 1 International Bureau Addresses Accuracy of Earth Station Location Information in IBFS, Public Notice, 32 FCC Rcd 9512 (IB 2017). 


